
SEA SCOUT SHIP 25 August 2022


By Ship 25 Yeoman, Allyson Marion



Activities:

Since last month's newsletter, all members 
that attended the International Jamborette in 
Scotland have returned home. As a Ship we 
have continued summer trips and planning for 
Sea Base in December. Just recently, a group 
took a trip to New Hampshire to hike Mt. 
Lafayette and camp for four nights. We hiked 
on the second day when the weather was best 
allowing us to see an amazing and clear view 
of and past Mt. Washington :) The days that 
followed were just as awesome. We visited 
Ogunquit, Maine for a day of fun at the beach and then ventured around the rock pools. We also 
got the chance to play tourist and walk around town and take a train ride in North Conway, NH. 
The trip was finished off with a stop at the Lost River Gorge; where we crawled through and 
checked out rock features and caves. So much packed in!




Meetings:

This month there have been no in-person meetings 
due to most having been for trip preparation and 
scuba safety courses. Participants going to Sea Base 
have continued preparing for their activities and 
finishing paperwork. Meetings continue to be 
offered both in-person and via zoom.


Upcoming:

Meetings will continue on as usual, and Ship 25 will 
continue planning for Sea Base. Our boat the Sensei 

is undergoing some work; the exterior and woodwork are both being refurbished, the windows 
are being fixed so no leaks happen, and more is being done to fix it up! 


Fundraising:

If you are ordering from Amazon you can use our Amazon Smile link! You can find the link at 
www.ithacaseascouts.org, by using it we will get a portion of your sale as a donation. You can 

http://www.ithacaseascouts.org


also bring your cans and bottles to the K&H Redemption Center at 900 West State Street in 
Ithaca and say they are for Sea Scout Ship 25.


Contact:

Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young men and women ages 13 to 20. Sea Scout Ship 25 
meets at 6:30 pm most Friday nights at the Coast Guard Auxiliary in Ithaca, NY and also offers a 
Zoom link for those who can't attend in person. For more details contact Committee Chairman 
Jim Graney at (607) 327-1226 (work / cell) or email jgraney@twcny.rr.com. Additional 
information and a copy of Ship 25's meeting and activity calendar are available at 
www.ithacaseascouts.org 

Top left is at the Lost River exit


Top Right is the ocean seen from a scenic 
walk in Ogunquit, Maine


Bottom left is at the docks in Wolfboro, 
New Hampshire 

http://www.ithacaseascouts.org

